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Dear parents, 
 
It has been another busy and eventful week at Pott Shrigley with school outings and new units of 
work underway.  
 
Class 1 have been exploring healthy food choices in Design & Technology. After learning about 
the food groups, they have been designing healthy plates. In a few weeks they will make their 
own seaside picnics thinking about what to include based on what they have learnt.  
 
Class 2 visited the RHS Bridgewater on Wednesday to support their science study of Living Things 
and Their Habitats. Although some of the children have attended the gardens before, this was in 
early spring so seeing all the plants and flowers in full bloom was beautiful to see. They took part 
in a workshop where they explored microhabitats, visited the Chinese garden, and of course the 
adventure playground which seems to be a firm favourite! Linking curriculum learning to hands-
on experience enables the children to deepen their understanding and knowledge.  
 

          
 
 

Class 3 have been learning the trumpet over the course of the summer term. They have made 
excellent progress and we really do have some budding musicians. Yesterday, they were given 
the opportunity to play with the Halle orchestra along with other schools in the North West. Not 
only do they get to attend a wonderful venue, The Bridgewater Hall, but they also get to 
experience what it's like to attend a live concert, developing cultural appreciation.  
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On Saturday, it is the Rose Queen Fete, a tradition that has been going for many years and one 
which our children relish taking part in. Sienna McKie will be handing over the title to our new 
Rose Queen, Bonnie Pearson who will be accompanied by Lara Bird as Rose Bud. Thank you to 
our team of volunteers who give up their time to ensure the smooth running of our community 
events. We hope to see you all there come rain or shine – due to the forecast the event will take 
place in school. The crowining ceremony will take place at 2pm in chuirch so families are invited 
to gather in church for the ceremony. Afterwards there will be teas, coffees, games, ice creams 
and a fabulous raffle in the school playground and building.  
            

Best wishes,  
 

Miss Millington 
 
 
Our merit winners this week, we are so proud of you all! 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Miles Charlie F 

Clark 
Ieva 
Lara 

Olivia B 

 
Have a wonderful weekend. 

 
 

Miss Millington 
 
 

Diary Dates:  
 

 
Monday 17th June:  Class 3 Brass Lesson – please bring trumpets 
 

Tuesday 18th June:  Class 2 Recorders – please bring recorders 
    After School Sports Club 

 
Thursday 19th June:  PE – PE Kits to be worn 

 
Friday 21st June:   Friday uniforms - Class 1 – Forest School 
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